

SANDYFORD PARISH NEWSLETTER

Fr John, Fr. Paul & Fr Aaron Parish Office Tel: 01-295 6414 Mon-Fri 9am-1pm

EMAIL: office@sandyfordparish.org Website: www.sandyfordparish.org 7th November 2021



ST. MARY'S Saturday 6th November 6pm

Glen Dunne 2nd Anniv
Baby Mary Rebecca O'Neill 22nd Anniv
Fontie Fallon 3rd Anniv

Sunday 7th November 9am

James & Annie McGowan RIP
Health Intention
David Roe Rec Dec
Holy souls in Purgatory

Sunday 7th November 11am

Thomas Rapple 1st Anniv James Doyle & Sarah Downey Anniv Tim O'Brien Rec Dec

Monday 8th Nov 10am

Noel Goulding Rec Dec Joe Coleman Rec Dec

Tuesday 9th Nov 10am

Special Intention for Somers family Siobhan O'Callaghan Rec Dec

Wednesday 10th Nov 10am

Albert Tee Rec Dec Matthew Crotty Rec Dec

Thursday 11th Nov 10am

Fr Denis O'Rourke Rec Dec Health Intention

Friday 12th November 10am

Joe Coleman Rec Dec John O'Sullivan Rec Dec

ST. PATRICK'S, GLENCULLEN Sunday 7th November 10am

Tom Bourke Month's Mind William Connolly Anniv Pauline Byrne Rec Dec Michael Lucey 1st Anniv Christy Ryan Rec Dec

OUR LADY OF THE WAYSIDE, KILTERNAN Sunday 7th November 12 Noon

Peter Fitzpatrick Anniv Annie O'Hegarty 50th Anniv Kevin Pluck Anniv

In November we remember.

"All I ask, that wherever you may be, you may remember me at the Altar of the Lord" St Monica.

A reminder that November is the month of Holy Souls when we remember our deceased loved ones in prayer. You are invited to compile a list of names for the Altar List of the Dead, which can be placed in the envelopes, available in the Church porches.

These can then be left into the sacristies or Parish Office.
On the first Friday of every month, for the next year, Holy
Mass will be offered for those whose names are on the
Parish Altar List of the Dead.

Annual Remembrance Mass



Thursday 18th November 7.30pm, St. Mary's Church.

A Special Remembrance Mass for all whose funerals have taken place in the Parish in the last 12 months will take place in St Mary's on Thursday the 18th of November @ 7.30pm. All are welcome.

SANDYFORD PARISH BEREAVEMENT SUPPORT GROUP IN SANDYFORD PARISH PASTORAL CENTRE.

Weekly meetings continue every Thursday from 11am to 12.30pm. If you are bereaved or experiencing loss of any kind and would appreciate talking to trained listeners in a supportive, confidential setting, you would be very welcome to attend. All support sessions are free & completely confidential.

Phone 087 2983591 to contact directly)

All support really appreciated.

REST IN PEACE

We extend our sympathies to the families and friends of

Patricia Donohoe and Tim O'Brien

whose funerals occurred this week.

Eternal rest grant unto them O Lord and may perpetual light shine upon them

May they rest in the peace of Christ.

The November edition of **Three Rock Panorama Community Magazine** is now available in hard copy in all the usual outlets and also online, on our website: http://threerockpanorama.ie
PLEASE TELL YOUR FRIENDS AND SPREAD THE WORD!!

TRÓCAIRE SPECIAL APPEAL FOR EAST AFRICA – NOVEMBER 6TH & 7TH NOVEMBER

The Bishops of Ireland have called for a national Church collection this weekend to support Trócaire in providing life-saving aid to vulnerable communities in East Africa and DRC, where millions of people are being pushed to the edge of starvation. Trócaire teams are already responding on the ground, and are ready to provide more life-saving assistance but need more resources. Any support the Parish can give to this Emergency Appeal will help the urgent work of Trócaire and their hardworking local partners. For more information see www.trocaire.org.

This collection will replace the share collection.



St Vincent de Paul Collection

Donations to the local St Vincent de Paul can also be left into the Parish Office or post box at St Mary's.

You can also now lodge to **Sandyford Vincent de Paul** online or through the bank:

IE37 AIBK 9331 2016 0050 16 (BIC: AIBKIE2D

Holy Baptism

BAPTISED RECENTLY

We welcome the following children who were baptised last weekend in the Parish:

Cillian Daniel, Hazel Jean, Giacomo Patrick, Bobby Patrick, Oonagh Amelie Himan, & James Peter

We are delighted to welcome them into our Parish Faith Community.



EXPOSITION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT

In St Mary's Church.
Tuesdays at 7pm to 9pm



A NOVEMBER PRAYER FOR OUR BELOVED FAITHFUL DEPARTED

Merciful Saviour, hear our humble prayer,
For all your servants passed beyond life's care;
Though sin has touched them, yet their weakness spare.
O grant them pardon, Jesus Saviour blest,
And give their spirits, light and endless rest. Amen.

(from the Divine Office for the dead).



There was no winner of the jackpot this week so next week's jackpot will be €5,700!

CONGRATULATIONS TO THIS WEEK'S LUCKY DIP WINNERS WHO EACH WIN €50:

Marie Walsh and Catherine Slattery

For more information on how to sign up, play and support the parish, visit our dedicated lotto page at www.sandyfordparish.org.

This week's winning numbers:

9, 11, 24, 26

Tickets cost $\ensuremath{\in} 2$ each with a minimum spend of $\ensuremath{\in} 10$. Why not buy an annual ticket for $\ensuremath{\in} 100$ and be in the draw every week for 52 weeks?

Somebody's going to win, it might as well be you!



DONATIONS TO THE PARISH DURING OCTOBER 2021

Family Offering Envelopes Total €3,623
Standing Order Total : € 4,948
Online Donations Total : €496

Donations to all the above go entirely to our own Parish for upkeep and running of our three Churches.

The parish is very grateful for your contribution to the Parish.

With your consent, the Parish can claim back 31% of every total annual donation in excess of €250.

DONATIONS TO THE COLLECTIONS

Online Donations to Collections for October 2021 €398

Please note that donations made online to the Collections can also be included in the total of donations to the Parish for Tax Claim purposes.

We are very grateful for all your contributions.

Sunday 31st October Church Collections

First Collection €726

Goes to the Diocese for distribution towards the livelihood of all its Priests

Share Collection €410

Goes to the Diocese to fund Diocesan, Administration, Pastoral Workers and the upkeep of Church Properties.

Contactless Payment in St Mary's

The Contactless Payment facility for the Diocesan Collections in St Mary's Church, is a safe, convenient and secure way of donating for those who don't carry cash.

Donations on these units will be divided between the Diocesan First Collection and the Share Collection.

Contributions to the Collections can also continue to be made in the envelopes provided in the Church Porches.